










Welcome to the Masterplan Concept
Drop-in session

EC Properties Ltd is committed to ensuring that engagement with everyone in the 
community can contribute to developing the masterplan so please take the opportunity 
to discuss the project with members of the project team. You can also ll in a comments 
form at this drop in and / or use the website to provide us with your comments – we can 
even register you on the website here today. As with all our previous public engagement 
events we will be recording the comments made and will be producing a report that 
we will post on www.myearlscourt.com

Welcome to this, the third in a series of drop-ins 
 have organised this year. We have 

hosted previous 
EC Properties Ltd

drop-ins in February/March and July to 
ensure we consult people who live in the area at each 

developing the masterplan.

As well as consulting and informing you through the 
drop-ins we have continued to meet with community 
leaders and stakeholder organisations. We have also 
created  and launched a dedicated project website, 
www.myearlscourt.com  where you can get up-to-date 
information on the project, post comments and ask the 
development team any questions. 
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